
From: Location Enquiries  

Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2024 6:59 AM 

To: Planning  

Subject: RE: Consultee letter for Planning Application: 2024/3725/P 

 

Good morning Rav 

 

125 Shaftesbury Avenue 

London 

Camden 

WC2H 8AD 

 

The Proposed Work: 

Installation of a temporary external steel-framed structure at first floor level 

for the period of 1 November 2024 to 30 September 2025 

 

 

Thank you for your consultation. 

 

I can confirm that London Underground/DLR Infrastructure Protection has no 

comment to make on this planning application as submitted. 

 

This response is made as Railway Infrastructure Manager under the “Town and 

Country Planning (Development Management Procedure) Order 2015". It 

therefore relates only to railway engineering and safety matters. Other parts of 

TfL may have other comments in line with their own statutory responsibilities. 

 

Kind regards 



 

Shahina Inayathusein MAPM MIAM 

Land and Vesting Engineer 

Infrastructure Protection -TfL Engineering 

 

Find out more about Infrastructure Protection - 

https://youtu.be/0hGoJMTBOEg 

 

 

 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2F0hGoJMTBOEg&data=05%7C02%7Cplanning%40camden.gov.uk%7C715f05d314654e18e86208dcd8703d02%7C5e8f4a342bdb4854bb42b4d0c7d0246c%7C0%7C0%7C638623223852210114%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=LVM7szzBEb38IXVWvyJDp2B%2BXvWJtDdgV%2BeffSBEe4E%3D&reserved=0

